THE SCOOP



FORTNIGHTLY NEWSLETTER

Save the Date!

- 1 -

From the Team

- 2 -

First Aid for Families

- 3 -

Book Week 2021 & Subicare Social Media

- 4 -



Subicare Dads!

Save the date for our annual Father's Day afternoon tea.

Friday, September 3rd, from 2.15pm.

Further details to follow soon.





Peace, love and Good Vibes!

The weekend following International Friendship Day seemed like the perfect opportunity for a great night out with some fun team building activities.

On Saturday, July 31st, our team donned their best Woodstock inspired attire and took part in a peddling tour through Perth.



Are you interested in participating in a first aid training course?

We are looking to see if any of our service parents or guardians are interested in becoming certified in first aid.

To register your interest, please email Liz:

liz.joyce@subicare.com.au



JOIN US IN CELEBRATING

CBCA BOOK WEEK 2021



THE CHILDREN ARE INVITED

TO COME DRESSED AS

THEIR FAVOURITE BOOK

CHARACTERS ALL WEEK



www.facebook.com/SubicareELC



www.instagram.com/subicareelc



www.subicare.com.au